
 

 

 
15th July 2021 
 
 
Dear Learner, Parent / Carer 

End of Term Arrangements 
 
We have made the decision to close for the summer break on Monday 19 July so that staff, learners 
and their families can celebrate Eid Al-Adha on Tuesday 20 July 2021.  Year 9s will be dismissed at 
1.15pm and Year 10s will be dismissed from college at 1.30pm following their Celebration Assemblies 
on Monday 19 July.  Learners will be able to purchase food as usual during their break.  
 
The next academic year will commence with staggered starts from Friday 3rd September with all 
learners being invited in before this date as required by the Government for Covid testing. Nearer the 
time, you will receive an invite asking you to come into college to have your test and then go home 
again. 
 
Term start dates and times: 
 

• Our new year 9’s will start on Friday 3rd September at 9:00 

• Our new year 12’s will start on Monday 6th September at 9:00 

• Our current year 9’s who will become the new year 10’s will start on Tuesday 7th September 

at 9:00 

• Our current year 10’s who will become the new year 11’s will start on Tuesday 7th 

September at 10:00 

• Our current year 12’s who will become the new year 13’s will start on Tuesday 7th 

September at 11:00 

We would ask all learners, parents and carers, however, to watch their emails towards the end of the 
summer break in case we need to get out important messages about the start of term that differ from 
what we have set out above.  
 
Lastly, I would like to say thank you to all of you, although it’s been an incredibly challenging year, the 
community of LDE UTC has shown great resilience and determination to not let the Covid-19 pandemic 
effect their learning.  
 
Have a lovely holiday. 

 
Regards, 

 



 

 

Geoffrey Fowler 
CEO & Principal 


